
 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsborough.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 
 

Ref: LTP/Yr6MathsWorkshop/JD                                                                   30th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to invite you to a Year 6 Maths Workshop.  This will take place on Wednesday 14th 
February at 8.45am for a 9.00am start.  On arrival there will be free refreshments including a bacon 
bap. 
 
It will be highly beneficial for your child for you to attend.  The focus of this session will be to look 
at strategies we use in class to enable you to support your child at home.  This will include looking 
at examples of questions the children will tackle during arithmetic and reasoning SATS papers. 
 
If you’re able to attend to please and return the slip below and return to Mrs Daly in the school 
office, by Friday 9th February. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Yr 6 Teachers 
Miss Lee & Miss Marshall 
 

 
 

Yr 6 – Maths Workshop 
Wednesday 14th February 

 
Child’s name: …………………………………………………………….. class: ……. 
 
We will/will not be able to attend the above workshop.          
 
Bacon Baps Required ……..                            Number of people attending …….. 
(1 per person) 
 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………… Date: …….. 


